
From: graham borrell  

Sent: Friday, 10 August 2007 2:48 PM 
To: Legal and Constitutional, Committee (SEN) 
Subject: Indigenous Intervention 

I agree with the intervention by the government to protect children subject to child abuse. (Albeit 11 
years too late) 
  
I don't agree with the land grab by the Australian Government. To me this action opens the door to 
property developers to exploit unsophisticated aboriginal people by offering cash in exchange for 
land. 
  
This is particularly relevant in coastal communities where developers and the mining industry have 
lobbied the Howard Government for many years. 
  
The current advertising campaign on behalf of the government by Big Business Interests (the gods of 
greed) is obviously a payback demand by the Howard Government 
  
Graham Borrell 
 




